
TSCU is required to track and report inactive or
abandoned accounts to the state comptroller each year by
July 1st. Accounts are presumed to be dormant after 1 year
of no activity and are charged a monthly dormancy fee of
$1.  Accounts that are "presumed abandoned" (inactive 3
yrs) are subject to be remitted to the state. Here are some
ways to prevent account dormancy:
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806-935-3333
800-952-2920
806-935-5714
806-935-5305

CONTACT US
Call

Toll Free
Fax

Loan Dept Fax

601 Main St
Sunray, TX 79086

SUNRAY
ATM

DUMAS
515 S Bliss
Dumas, TX 79029
PO Box 400
Dumas, TX 79029

Physical



Mailing

Good Friday
Memorial Day

Independence Day

April 15
May 30
July 4

Read more at Texansky.com/Online-Services/Financial-Education 

Online & Mobile Banking
Debit Card
Direct Deposit
Automate Bill Payments
Savings Plan
Consolidate Accounts



Let us know when you'll
be away, so we can add a
notice to your account
that prevents our system
flagging your spending
as "abnormal", and
disrupting your card
activity. Call us
beforehand and enjoy
seamless card usage
when traveling.


If your card gets lost or
stolen, use your Texan
Sky app to freeze your
card instantly! 



At Texan Sky, we’ve
made it our mission and
responsibility to support
the community.  'C U at'
is a partnership with
local businesses to build
our community, where
members get the
benefits! 


Visit
Texansky.com/About-
Us/C-U-at to learn more.

TravelScholarship Recipients C U at

Milestone

Food Drive

Texan Sky is proud to
have awarded 10
scholarships this year,
totaling $15,000.


Congratulations to the
2022 winners:
Citlali Botello
Addison Cross
Cooper Hokanson
Cayman Ivins
Kyah Morton
Brianna Portillo
Kyle Stroebel
Raigan Volden
Camden Williamson
Preston Williamson 







Congratulations, and a
big thank you, to Scott
Snyder as he celebrates
25 years with Texan Sky! 

Do your part to help fight
hunger in our
community! 
Non-perishable items can
be dropped off at the
Dumas branch May 2nd-
6th.


